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Veronica, 
I will be attending the stakeholder meeting on May 6 on behalf of the London Property Management 
Association. 
LPMA participated in the previous APB consultation and provided comments on the Discussion Paper 
and has been found eligible for a cost award. LPMA will be seeking an award of costs for attending 
the May 6 stakeholder meeting. 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
(519) 351-8624 
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